If this legislation becomes law as currently written there must be a large scale education campaign
included to alert current firearms owners to the liability they now incur. The expense for this education
campaign should not be on firearms owners through additional fees, as it is meant as a benefit to all, as
evidenced by the declaration of an emergency.
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